

Our Ref: LHU/DK

17 June 2021

Dear Year 11 Student

We hope this letter finds you well after completing your assessments and finishing school.

A number of you have been asking questions about Sixth Form and this letter will hopefully provide you with the answers as we move towards your GCSE results day on Thursday, 12 August 2021. At the moment, we are not sure how results day will look but more information about this day will follow in the next few weeks.

In preparation for your transition into Holy Family 6th, there is a section called '6th Form Transition' on the Sixth Form page on the school website. In this section you will find information and tasks on study skills, transition booklets for subjects and a frequently asked questions section.

Each subject has designed a transition booklet that we would like you to complete by the start of Sixth Form for the subjects you intend to study at Holy Family 6th. These booklets will give you an opportunity to get a flavour of some of the topic areas you will study during your A level or BTEC courses, and complete work to support with your future learning.

The frequently asked questions section has been designed to reassure you and give you answers to the questions that we always get asked, either before or on results day.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to email me on: loldroyd@holyfamilyschool.uk

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Holy Family 6th in September and wish you every success with your GCSE results.

If you have any questions or just want to have a chat with us, please do contact us at school.

Yours sincerely

L Oldroyd (Mrs)

Associate Assistant Headteacher
Assistant Director of Sixth Form Yr12

P Riley

Associate Assistant Headteacher
Assistant Director of Sixth Form Yr13